
Federation follows demonstration with strike 
action

 Italy 

The FP CGIL public services federation has reacted to government plans to cut 
public spending by organizing a national demonstration on 12 June and this will be 
followed by a national public strike in most regions on 25 June (with action in some 
regions on 2 July). The cuts will have a direct impact on public sector workers’ pay. 
Previously agreed pay increases will be reduced and workers are also likely to lose 
the productivity-related elements of their salaries.
Read more at > FP CGIL (IT)
And at > FP CGIL (IT)
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